
In our thoughts… 

We are all thinking about Finlay in Base 1 who 
had his appendix out at the beginning of this 
week. 

It is good to hear that he is beginning to feel a 
little brighter and has eaten today. 

We are all hoping that it won’t be too long until 
he is able to enjoy marsh-mallows at Forest 
schools again soon. 

 

Apologies for the additional e mail—this 
section should have been included in the 
Newsletter sent earlier today. 


